RECEIVED MAY 06 2019

Superintendent's Office

Steven Kovacs 310 Andrew Circle Stroudsburg, PA 18360

May 1, 2019

Dr. Gregory Hobaugh Superintendent of Schools High Bridge Middle School 50 Thomas Street High Bridge, NJ 08829

Dear Dr. Hobaugh:

Please accept my official retirement notice from the High Bridge School District, with a service termination date of June 30, 2019. This communication indicates my intent to retire on July 1, 2019.

Regards,

Steven Kovacs Science Teacher

High Bridge Middle School

cc: Ms. Cindy Sharkey, President, High Bridge Board of Education

Mr. Richard Kolton, Principal, High Bridge Middle School

Mr. Christopher Jones, Business Administrator, High Bridge School District

Ms. Judy LaGreca, Secretary, High Bridge Education Association